
IMPORTANT NOTE 

THERE ARE ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR TWO SEPARATE WORKSHOPS 

AND 

TWO SEPARATE APPLICATION FORMS FOR THOSE WORKSHOPS 

ENCLOSED WITH THIS MAILING 

PLEASE READ BOTH LETTERS 

AND 

RETURN BOTH APPLICATIONS 

j 





Sincerely, 

The 
r e 

as ii1ton 
Univer ity 

WASHINGTON DC  

MEDICAL CEN 	I ER 

Dear Colleague: 
	DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH CARE SCIENCES 

The George Washington University (Washington, D.C. 	Pollution 
Probe (Toronto, Ontario), and The National Wildlife Federation 
(Ann Arbor, Michigan) are sponsoring a workshop on Sunsetting 
hazardous chemicals in the Great Lakes basin. The workshop will 
be held from 23 - 24 September 1992, at the Holiday Inn, Traverse 
City, Michigan. Funding for the workshop has been received from 
two foundations and will cover expenses for hotel rooms and meals 
for all workshop participants. Some funding support may also be 
available for travel to and from the workshop. 

The objectives of the workshop are to: 

1) Disseminate information on Sunsetting and its potential for 
implementation and use in the Great Lakes basin (origins/history, 
mechanisms, application and implementation, etc.), and; 

2) Disseminate and discuss information on a Sunsetting 
methodology with specific emphasis on criteria for selection of 
chemical candidates for Sunsetting. 

We would like to determine whether you are interested in 
attending this workshop. Please fill out the enclosed 
application form and return it to us NO LATER THAN C.O.B., 10  
JULY 1992. You can mail the application to us or return it by 
fax. Please don't hesitate to copy this form and give it to 
other individuals who may be interested in participating in the 
workshop. 

Attendance at the workshop will be limited to 100 persons. 
Selection of workshop participants will be based on achieving a 
group of individuals with a diverse array of interests and 
perspectives on hazardous chemical management in the Great Lakes 
basin. Should you be selected for participation, we will mail 
all the necessary materials and information to you in late July 
or early August. If you have any questions about the workshop, 
contact Dr. Jeffery Foran at (202) 994-2587 or hang Nguyen 
(pronounced "when") at (202) 994-5178. We look forward to a 
successful workshop in September. 

Jef ery A. Foran, Ph.D. 
Associate Professor and Director 
Environmental Health and Policy Program 
Dept. of Health Care Sciences 

2150 PENNSYLVANIA AVE., NW, • WASHINGTON, DC 20037 0 (202) 994-4272 0  FAX (202) 994-8531 





ANNOUNCING 

THE FIRST BINATIONAL WORI,SHOP 

ON SUNSETTING HAZARDOUS CHEMICALS 

IN THE GREAT LAKES BASIN 

23 - 24 SEPTEMBER 1992 

TRAVERSE CITY, MICHIGAN, USA 

SPONSORED BY 

THE GEORGE WASHINGTON UNIVERSITY 

POLLUTION PROBE 

For more information contact: 

Dr. Jeffery A. Foran, George Washington University 

Phone (202) 994-2587 

Fax (202) 994-8531 

or 

Burkhard Mausberg, Pollution Probe 

Phone (416) 926-1907 





The
r e 

as 	ton 
Univert 

WASHINGTON DC 

MEDICAL CEN 	IER 

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH CARE SCIENCES 

Dear Colleague: 

The George Washington University, Pollution Probe, and The 
National Wildlife Federation announce a workshop on implementing 
a Sunsetting process for hazardous chemicals in the Great Lakes 
basin. The workshop will be held on 25 September 1992 at the 
Holiday Inn, Traverse City, Michigan. The workshop will follow a 
more general workshop on Sunsetting to be held on 23 - 24 
September (announcement enclosed). Expenses for hotel rooms and 
meals will be covered for all workshop participants. Some 
funding support may also be available for travel to and from the 
workshop. 

The objective of the second workshop is to develop a mechanism or 
plan to implement a Sunsetting process in the Great Lakes basin, 
and to develop a process to work toward successful implementation 
of the mechanism. 

We would like to determine whether you are interested in 
attending this workshop. Please fill out the enclosed 
application form and return it to us NO LATER THAN C.O.B., 10  
JULY 1992. You can mail the application to us or return it by 
fax. Please don't hesitate to copy this form and give it to 
other individuals who may be interested in participating in the 
workshop. 

Attendance at the second workshop will be limited to 50 persons. 
Participants in the second workshop will be individuals who are 
philosophically supportive of development and implementation of a 
Sunsetting process in the Great Lakes basin and are willing to 
work toward implementation. Should you be chosen to participate 
in the second workshop, you will be expected to also participate 
in the first workshop. 

Should you be selected for participation, we will mail all the 
necessary materials and information to you in late July or early 
August. If you have any questions about the workshop, contact 
Dr. Jeffery Foran at (202) 994-2587 or Ylang Nguyen (pronounced 
"when") at (202) 994-5178. We look forward to a successful 
workshop in September. 

Sincerely, 

,ffery A. Foran, Ph.D. 
Associate Professor and Director 
Environmental Health and Policy Program 
Dept. of Health Care Sciences 

2150 PENNSYLVANIA AVE., NW, • WASHINGTON, DC 20037 • (202)994-4272 • FAX (202)994-8531 





NOUNCING 

A WORKSHOP TO DEVELOP AN 

IMPLEMENTATION PLAN FOR SUNSETTF\ G 

HAZARDOUS CHEMICALS IN THE 

GREAT LAKES BASIN 

25 SEPTEMBER 1992 

TRAVERSE CITY, MICHIGAN, USA 

SPONSORED BY 

THE GEORGE WASHINGTON UNIVERSITY 

POLLUTION PROBE 

For more information contact: 

Dr. Jeffery A. Foram George Washington University 
Phone (202) 994-2587 

Fax (202) 994-8531 

or 

Burkhard Mausberg, Pollution Probe 

Phone (416) 926-1907 
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